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To: Gatekeepers 
From: CSBG Program Coordinator 
Date: March 18, 2025 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff  
 
Category: Program Informational 
Update For:  
☒Other:  CSBG Funding FFY 2024, and 2025  
 
Greetings,  
 
This message provides important updates on CSBG funding allocations and expenditures for 
Federal Fiscal Years (FFYs) 2024, and 2025. 
 
CSBG FY24 Funds 
 
All CSBG FFY24 funds have been fully allocated and must be expended by June 30, 2025. 
 
CSBG FY25 Funds 
 
We have received the second Continuing Resolution (CR) award for CSBG FFY25, which should 
now be available in OPUS. The funding bill passed on Friday, March 14, 2025, preventing a 
government shutdown and ensuring funding through the end of September 2025. A notice will 
be sent when the remaining FFY25 funds become available. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts in managing and utilizing these funds effectively. If you 
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 
 

Leeann Marx 
CSBG Program Coordinator 
Housing Stabilization Division 
Oregon Housing & Community Services 
725 Summer St NE, Suite B | Salem, OR 97301 
P: 503.986.6892 | C: 503.979.3053 
leeann.marx@oregon.gov 


